
It's HOMECOMING time!
 We would like to show our Farmer

Spirit by lining the football field with
farm equipment. Please bring your

farm equipment to the school
Friday, October 4th. You will need to

contact Fuzzy Holmes via email
(jholmes@sargent.k12.co.us) to
arrange a time for entry on the

track. Anyone who brings equipment
will get into the game for free. 


